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Thursday, March 25, 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
Well Child Exams or Physicals are required for school age children in grades Pre-K, K, 1st, 3rd and, 
5th.  
We understand that COVID has delayed or cancelled some of these appointments so feel free to 
send in the last one you have, even if it is one or two years old!  
 
Here are all the ways you can send your child’s most recent Physical to the Nurse’s Office: 

1. Fax: 585-794-5075 

2. Take a picture of all pages and email it to: Carla.dodge@rcsdk12.org 

3. Snail mail: 625 Scio Street Rochester NY 14605 

4. Send it in with your student 

 
If you need any help making a doctor’s appointment for your child or if you are in need of a new 
Pediatrician call us at 585-325-0935, we are happy to help. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
C.F Dodge, RN 
School Nurse 
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